
 

 

April 3-4, 1937  

Georgia State College for Women – Milledgeville, 

Georgia 
On April 3 and 4 the First Biennial Meeting of the Georgia Ornithological Society was held at the 

Georgia State College for Women in Milledgeville and I was glad to attend this inspiring 

gathering. It was in Milledgeville that Dr. Frank M. Chapman, at the age of eight, began his 

study of birds. Our meeting was successful in many ways with an attendance of more than 

eighty people. The Biological Survey was represented by Thomas D. Burleigh, Harold Peters and 

Earle R. Greene. By-laws were adopted, providing for additions to the staff of officers. In the 

official organ of the society, “The Oriole”, issue of June 1937, the Charter Membership was 

printed, Miss Berma Jarrard being Treasurer. 

 

1Out of print, but a few copies can be found online. 

Meeting description taken verbatim from  

Earle Greene’s  

A Lifetime with the Birds 
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https://www.amazon.com/Lifetime-Birds-Ornithological-Logbook/dp/B000NV8A3K

